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Hello there, my name is Angela Gass and I am opposed to this bill. I've lived in 

Oregon long enough to remember when in person voting was the way it was done. 

Well I don't trust the mail as much as I used to I definitely don't trust in-person voting 

to work for everyone especially if voting is only one day. People cannot take off work 

for voting and I think that probably it would cut or voting numbers in half or more if we 

required everyone to come in on voting day. This has been so successful and there's 

no reason to change it. I know it's harder to hack when there are male in votes so 

maybe that's part of the reason that some people want to change this also there's no 

way that undocumented people would vote. Why would anybody think that that They 

would? Undocumented people don't even want to sign up for  anything.  

Please do not pass this. It goes against every oregonians right to a safe and fair 

election. I know who wants to change our elections and I know why. Oregon is an 

amazing state and this is just one of the reasons it's amazing. Mail in voting helps 

disabled people vote, seniors, people who can't drive, people with illnesses or injuries 

etc. You know people who work for a living from 9:00 to 5:00 or whatever and likely 

do not want to wait in a 3-hour line when they get off work. That's what they want to 

happen They want to make it harder for working people for middle class and poor 

folks to vote. They want the people who are just rich retired whatever to vote. Please 

vote no on this.  


